

<Date>

The best gift in life is dignity at the end of the journey.

Dear <Salutation>,

The end of life for a loved one, or even for ourselves, is difficult to think about, yet it's inevitable for us all.

Now imagine that there is a warm, private, home-like environment waiting for us, right here in White Rock. A place where the best of medical care, support, comfort and respect are ever-present, all within a circle of care provided by medical professionals and family members.

This is your opportunity to contribute to that very critical need within our community.

Room to breathe.

That's precisely what you'll be helping to provide when you contribute to the construction of a 15-bed state-of-the-art hospice residence. The new George & Sylvia Melville Hospice Home will provide a peaceful, supportive, private environment where our loved ones can spend their final days.

Imagine the relief of not worrying about fees for private nursing care, or the freedom that comes with taking those final breaths surrounded by family. Imagine having final wishes honoured and cultural considerations accommodated all while receiving unobtrusive, dignified care.

Close to home. Close to the heart.

Every dollar of your generous gift will go toward the brand new George & Sylvia Melville Hospice Home based inside White Rock's new four- story complex care building. Located adjacent to the current hospital campus, the hospice residence will provide its residents a place that **truly looks and feels like home.** Some of the most important features include:

- Private, quiet rooms with warm colours and A large lounge and dining area with soft textures
- Room for family members to stay overnight
- A flat screen TV mounted on the wall
- A private ensuite in each room
- Natural light and access to beautiful outdoor gardens
- kitchen where families can prepare fresh meals and refreshments
- Access to shower and laundry facilities for family
- A sacred space to accommodate all religions and cultures

(Please turn over)

15521 Russell Ave White Rock, BC V4B 2R4 T 604.535.4520

f	peacearchfoundation

. 🕳 .		1.0		.1.		
	na	hfc	un	เดล	TIO	r

o peacearchfoundation

pahfoundation.ca

DONATE

Please accept my gift of: \$50 \$75 \$100 \$1	25 Other \$	Variable address bere
Please accept my girt of \$50 \$75 \$100 \$1.	25 Other \$	Variable address here
Please direct my gift toward: Hospice Area of Greatest	t Need Other	Variable address here Variable address here
Please email me my tax receipt Email:		Variable address here
I would like to join the Monthly Giving Club (Processed on the	e 15th of every month.)	
Please debit my bank account \$ each month (A	ttach a VOID cheque.)	
Please charge my credit card \$ each month (Pr	rovide credit card details above.)	
Payment Method: Cheque Visa MasterCard	American Express	
Name on Card:	Phone Number:	
Card Number:	Expiry Date:	

In 2017, I cared for 116 patients and their families but turned away 250 patients due to lack of **space.** Let's make sure that doesn't happen anymore by keeping our end-of-life patients right here in our community. We want to ensure that our patients and their families can spend every precious minute together and not travelling elsewhere for the care they need and deserve.

A focus on family.

The design of the hospice residence incorporates the needs of both our patients and their families. There are quiet spaces and outdoor gardens. There will also be a Sacred Space, dedicated for spiritual reflection and prayer that can provide a sense of serenity and peace for patients and their families. Even young children and pets are encouraged to visit, with unrestricted hours.

The end of life journey can be an emotionally and physically draining experience for families and loved ones. Space and time are needed to process and grieve while being assured their loved one receives a supportive, dignified end of life.

Your donation will help give families the environment they need.

Family members need space to take care of each other first and to leave the physical caretaking to staff. This allows them to relax back into a supportive family member, rather than carry the burden of a caretaker role.

Give to a cause you may need yourself.

We may even find ourselves in need of the hospice residence one day. And that's why any contribution, however big or small, is the greatest gift you could give someone else or your future self. With \$3.5 million more to raise, we welcome any donation at whatever level is most meaningful for you.

Together, let's honour this final stage of life. We need your help right away. Please help by giving a donation now, and bring dignity and comfort to our family, friends, and neighbours as they complete life's final journey through this beautiful building and all it provides.

Warmest regards,

Dr. Andrew Collins

P.S. — As you consider your support, please know that no donation is too small. Please send your gift in the return envelope provided, call 604.535.4520 or visit us online at pahfoundation.ca.

15521 Russell Ave White Rock, BC V4B 2R4 T 604.535.4520

peacearchfoundation peacearchfoundation peacearchfoundation

pahfoundation.ca



HELP US BE READY WHEN YOU NEED US.

In an effort to communicate with you in the best way possible, please take a	moment to select the options that apply to you.
Please make my gift in Memory of in Honour of	
Next of kin (please notify): Name	Address
I have already made a bequest in my will to Peace Arch Hospital and Co	mmunity Health Foundation.
I would like to make a gift of securities. Please send me a gift transfer fo	rm.

Please send me information on the various ways I can plan a future gift to the Peace Arch Hospital and Community Health Foundation.

In 2017, I cared for 116 patients and their families but turned away 250 patients due to lack of **space.** Let's make sure that doesn't happen anymore by keeping our end-of-life patients right here in our community. We want to ensure that our patients and their families can spend every precious minute together and not travelling elsewhere for the care they need and deserve.

A focus on family.

The design of the hospice residence incorporates the needs of both our patients and their families. There are quiet spaces and outdoor gardens. There will also be a Sacred Space, dedicated for spiritual reflection and prayer that can provide a sense of serenity and peace for patients and their families. Even young children and pets are encouraged to visit, with unrestricted hours.

The end of life journey can be an emotionally and physically draining experience for families and loved ones. Space and time are needed to process and grieve while being assured their loved one receives a supportive, dignified end of life.

Your donation will help give families the environment they need.

Family members need space to take care of each other first and to leave the physical caretaking to staff. This allows them to relax back into a supportive family member, rather than carry the burden of a caretaker role.

Give to a cause you may need yourself.

We may even find ourselves in need of the hospice residence one day. And that's why any contribution, however big or small, is the greatest gift you could give someone else or your future self.

We know you have already generously supported us, and we so appreciate what you have done so far. With \$3.5 million more to raise, we welcome any donation at whatever level is most meaningful for you. Your donation will bring dignity and comfort to our family, friends, and neighbours as they complete life's final journey through this beautiful building and all it provides.

Together, let's honour this final stage of life.

Warmest regards,

Dr. Andrew Collins

P.S. — As you consider your support, please know that no donation is too small. Please send your gift in the return envelope provided, call 604.535.4520 or visit us online at pahfoundation.ca.

15521 Russell Ave White Rock, BC V4B 2R4 T 604.535.4520

peacearchfoundation 🍏 pahfoundation 🌀 peacearchfoundation

pahfoundation.ca



HELP US BE READY WHEN YOU NEED US.

In an effort to communicate with you in the best way possible, please take a moment to select the options that apply to you.
Please make my gift in Memory of in Honour of
Next of kin (please notify): Name Address
I have already made a bequest in my will to Peace Arch Hospital and Community Health Foundation.
I would like to make a gift of securities. Please send me a gift transfer form.

Please send me information on the various ways I can plan a future gift to the Peace Arch Hospital and Community Health Foundation.

Peace Arch Hospital and Community Health Foundation respects your privacy. The information you provide will be used to recognize your support and the keep you up to date on

activities of the Foundation. We do not, under any circumstances, rent, sell, or trade our mailing lists Charitable Registration: BN 12731 1348 RR0001

In 2017, I cared for 116 patients and their families but turned away 250 patients due to lack of **space.** Let's make sure that doesn't happen anymore by keeping our end-of-life patients right here in our community. We want to ensure that our patients and their families can spend every precious minute together and not travelling elsewhere for the care they need and deserve.

A focus on family.

The design of the hospice residence incorporates the needs of both our patients and their families. There are quiet spaces and outdoor gardens. There will also be a Sacred Space, dedicated for spiritual reflection and prayer that can provide a sense of serenity and peace for patients and their families. Even young children and pets are encouraged to visit, with unrestricted hours.

The end of life journey can be an emotionally and physically draining experience for families and loved ones. Space and time are needed to process and grieve while being assured their loved one receives a supportive, dignified end of life.

Your donation will help give families the environment they need.

Family members need space to take care of each other first and to leave the physical caretaking to staff. This allows them to relax back into a supportive family member, rather than carry the burden of a caretaker role.

Give to a cause you may need yourself.

We may even find ourselves in need of the hospice residence one day. And that's why any contribution, however big or small, is the greatest gift you could give someone else or your future self.

We know you are already generously supporting us, and we so appreciate what you have done so far. With \$3.5 million more to raise, we welcome any donation at whatever level is most meaningful for you. Your donation will bring dignity and comfort to our family, friends, and neighbours as they complete life's final journey through this beautiful building and all it provides.

Together, let's honour this final stage of life.

Warmest regards,

Dr. Andrew Collins

P.S. — As you consider your support, please know that no donation is too small. Please send your gift in the return envelope provided, call 604.535.4520 or visit us online at pahfoundation.ca.

15521 Russell Ave White Rock, BC V4B 2R4 T 604.535.4520

peacearchfoundation 🍏 pahfoundation 🌀 peacearchfoundation

pahfoundation.ca



HELP US BE READY WHEN YOU NEED US.

In an effort to communicate with you in the best way possible, please take a m	noment to select the options that apply to you.
Please make my gift 📗 in Memory of 📗 in Honour of	
Next of kin (please notify): Name A	ddress
I have already made a bequest in my will to Peace Arch Hospital and Comi	munity Health Foundation.
I would like to make a gift of securities. Please send me a gift transfer form	1.
Please send me information on the various ways I can plan a future gift to	the Peace Arch Hospital and Community Health Foundation.

In 2017, I cared for 116 patients and their families but turned away 250 patients due to lack of **space.** Let's make sure that doesn't happen anymore by keeping our end-of-life patients right here in our community. We want to ensure that our patients and their families can spend every precious minute together and not travelling elsewhere for the care they need and deserve.

A focus on family.

The design of the hospice residence incorporates the needs of both our patients and their families. There are quiet spaces and outdoor gardens. There will also be a Sacred Space, dedicated for spiritual reflection and prayer that can provide a sense of serenity and peace for patients and their families. Even young children and pets are encouraged to visit, with unrestricted hours.

The end of life journey can be an emotionally and physically draining experience for families and loved ones. Space and time are needed to process and grieve while being assured their loved one receives a supportive, dignified end of life.

Your donation will help give families the environment they need.

Family members need space to take care of each other first and to leave the physical caretaking to staff. This allows them to relax back into a supportive family member, rather than carry the burden of a caretaker role.

Give to a cause you may need yourself.

We may even find ourselves in need of the hospice residence one day. And that's why any contribution, however big or small, is the greatest gift you could give someone else or your future self.

We know that you have generously supported us in the past, and we so appreciate what you have done so far. With \$3.5 million more to raise, we welcome any donation at whatever level is most meaningful for you. Your donation will bring dignity and comfort to our family, friends, and neighbours as they complete life's final journey through this beautiful building and all it provides.

Together, let's honour this final stage of life.

Warmest regards,

Dr. Andrew Collins

P.S. — As you consider your support, please know that no donation is too small. Please send your gift in the return envelope provided, call 604.535.4520 or visit us online at pahfoundation.ca.

15521 Russell Ave White Rock, BC V4B 2R4 T 604.535.4520

peacearchfoundation 🍏 pahfoundation 🌀 peacearchfoundation

pahfoundation.ca



HELP US BE READY WHEN YOU NEED US.

In an effort to communicate with you in the best way possible, please take a moment to select the options that apply to you.	
Please make my gift 🔲 in Memory of 🔲 in Honour of	
Next of kin (please notify): Name Address	
I have already made a bequest in my will to Peace Arch Hospital and Community Health Foundation.	
I would like to make a gift of securities. Please send me a gift transfer form.	
Please send me information on the various ways I can plan a future gift to the Peace Arch Hospital and Community Health Foundation.	

Peace Arch Hospital and Community Health Foundation respects your privacy. The information you provide will be used to recognize your support and the keep you up to date on

In 2017, I cared for 116 patients and their families but turned away 250 patients due to lack of **space.** Let's make sure that doesn't happen anymore by keeping our end-of-life patients right here in our community. We want to ensure that our patients and their families can spend every precious minute together and not travelling elsewhere for the care they need and deserve.

A focus on family.

The design of the hospice residence incorporates the needs of both our patients and their families. There are quiet spaces and outdoor gardens. There will also be a Sacred Space, dedicated for spiritual reflection and prayer that can provide a sense of serenity and peace for patients and their families. Even young children and pets are encouraged to visit, with unrestricted hours.

The end of life journey can be an emotionally and physically draining experience for families and loved ones. Space and time are needed to process and grieve while being assured their loved one receives a supportive, dignified end of life.

Your donation will help give families the environment they need.

Family members need space to take care of each other first and to leave the physical caretaking to staff. This allows them to relax back into a supportive family member, rather than carry the burden of a caretaker role.

Give to a cause you may need yourself.

We may even find ourselves in need of the hospice residence one day. And that's why any contribution, however big or small, is the greatest gift you could give someone else or your future self.

We know that you generously supported us last year, and we so appreciate what you have done so far. With \$3.5 million more to raise, we welcome any donation at whatever level is most meaningful for you. By renewing your Caring Circle membership your contributions will bring dignity and comfort to our family, friends, and neighbours as they complete life's final journey through this beautiful building and all it provides.

Together, let's honour this final stage of life.

Warmest regards,

Dr. Andrew Collins

P.S. — As you consider your support, please know that no donation is too small. Please send your gift in the return envelope provided, call 604.535.4520 or visit us online at pahfoundation.ca.

15521 Russell Ave White Rock, BC V4B 2R4 T 604.535.4520

peacearchfoundation 🍏 pahfoundation 🌀 peacearchfoundation

pahfoundation.ca



HELP US BE READY WHEN YOU NEED US.

In an effort to communicate with you in the best way possible, please take a more	nent to select the options that apply to you.
Please make my gift in Memory of in Honour of	
Next of kin (please notify): Name Addr	iress
I have already made a bequest in my will to Peace Arch Hospital and Commu	unity Health Foundation.
I would like to make a gift of securities. Please send me a gift transfer form.	
Please send me information on the various ways I can plan a future gift to the	e Peace Arch Hospital and Community Health Foundation.

Peace Arch Hospital and Community Health Foundation respects your privacy. The information you provide will be used to recognize your support and the keep you up to date on

activities of the Foundation. We do not, under any circumstances, rent, sell, or trade our mailing lists Charitable Registration: BN 12731 1348 RR0001

In 2017, I cared for 116 patients and their families but turned away 250 patients due to lack of **space.** Let's make sure that doesn't happen anymore by keeping our end-of-life patients right here in our community. We want to ensure that our patients and their families can spend every precious minute together and not travelling elsewhere for the care they need and deserve.

A focus on family.

The design of the hospice residence incorporates the needs of both our patients and their families. There are quiet spaces and outdoor gardens. There will also be a Sacred Space, dedicated for spiritual reflection and prayer that can provide a sense of serenity and peace for patients and their families. Even young children and pets are encouraged to visit, with unrestricted hours.

The end of life journey can be an emotionally and physically draining experience for families and loved ones. Space and time are needed to process and grieve while being assured their loved one receives a supportive, dignified end of life.

Your donation will help give families the environment they need.

Family members need space to take care of each other first and to leave the physical caretaking to staff. This allows them to relax back into a supportive family member, rather than carry the burden of a caretaker role.

Give to a cause you may need yourself.

We may even find ourselves in need of the hospice residence one day. And that's why any contribution, however big or small, is the greatest gift you could give someone else or your future self.

We know that you already generously support us, and we so appreciate what you have done so far. With \$3.5 million more to raise, we welcome any donation at whatever level is most meaningful for you. By completing your Caring Circle commitment you will bring dignity and comfort to our family, friends, and neighbours as they complete life's final journey through this beautiful building and all it provides.

Together, let's honour this final stage of life.

Warmest regards,

Dr. Andrew Collins

P.S. — As you consider your support, please know that no donation is too small. Please send your gift in the return envelope provided, call 604.535.4520 or visit us online at pahfoundation.ca.

15521 Russell Ave White Rock, BC V4B 2R4 T 604.535.4520

peacearchfoundation 🍏 pahfoundation 🌀 peacearchfoundation

pahfoundation.ca



HELP US BE READY WHEN YOU NEED US.

In an effort to communicate with you in the best way possible, please take a moment to select the options that apply to you.
Please make my gift 🔲 in Memory of 📗 in Honour of
Next of kin (please notify): Name Address
I have already made a bequest in my will to Peace Arch Hospital and Community Health Foundation.
I would like to make a gift of securities. Please send me a gift transfer form.
Please send me information on the various ways I can plan a future gift to the Peace Arch Hospital and Community Health Foundation.

In 2017, I cared for 116 patients and their families but turned away 250 patients due to lack of **space.** Let's make sure that doesn't happen anymore by keeping our end-of-life patients right here in our community. We want to ensure that our patients and their families can spend every precious minute together and not travelling elsewhere for the care they need and deserve.

A focus on family.

The design of the hospice residence incorporates the needs of both our patients and their families. There are quiet spaces and outdoor gardens. There will also be a Sacred Space, dedicated for spiritual reflection and prayer that can provide a sense of serenity and peace for patients and their families. Even young children and pets are encouraged to visit, with unrestricted hours.

The end of life journey can be an emotionally and physically draining experience for families and loved ones. Space and time are needed to process and grieve while being assured their loved one receives a supportive, dignified end of life.

Your donation will help give families the environment they need.

Family members need space to take care of each other first and to leave the physical caretaking to staff. This allows them to relax back into a supportive family member, rather than carry the burden of a caretaker role.

Give to a cause you may need yourself.

We may even find ourselves in need of the hospice residence one day. And that's why any contribution, however big or small, is the greatest gift you could give someone else or your future self.

We know that you already generously support us, and we so appreciate what you have done so far. With \$3.5 million more to raise, we welcome any donation at whatever level is most meaningful for you. By renewing your Caring Circle commitment you will bring dignity and comfort to our family, friends, and neighbours as they complete life's final journey through this beautiful building and all it provides.

Together, let's honour this final stage of life.

Warmest regards,

Dr. Andrew Collins

P.S. — As you consider your support, please know that no donation is too small. Please send your gift in the return envelope provided, call 604.535.4520 or visit us online at pahfoundation.ca.

15521 Russell Ave White Rock, BC V4B 2R4 T 604.535.4520

peacearchfoundation 🍏 pahfoundation 🌀 peacearchfoundation

pahfoundation.ca



HELP US BE READY WHEN YOU NEED US.

In an effort to communicate with you in the best way possible, please take a moment to select	ct the options that apply to you.
Please make my gift in Memory of in Honour of	
Next of kin (please notify): Name Address	
I have already made a bequest in my will to Peace Arch Hospital and Community Health	Foundation.
I would like to make a gift of securities. Please send me a gift transfer form.	
Please send me information on the various ways I can plan a future gift to the Peace Arch	n Hospital and Community Health Foundation.

Peace Arch Hospital and Community Health Foundation respects your privacy. The information you provide will be used to recognize your support and the keep you up to date on activities of the Foundation. We do not, under any circumstances, rent, sell, or trade our mailing lists

Charitable Registration: BN 12731 1348 RR0001

In 2017, I cared for 116 patients and their families but turned away 250 patients due to lack of **space.** Let's make sure that doesn't happen anymore by keeping our end-of-life patients right here in our community. We want to ensure that our patients and their families can spend every precious minute together and not travelling elsewhere for the care they need and deserve.

A focus on family.

The design of the hospice residence incorporates the needs of both our patients and their families. There are quiet spaces and outdoor gardens. There will also be a Sacred Space, dedicated for spiritual reflection and prayer that can provide a sense of serenity and peace for patients and their families. Even young children and pets are encouraged to visit, with unrestricted hours.

The end of life journey can be an emotionally and physically draining experience for families and loved ones. Space and time are needed to process and grieve while being assured their loved one receives a supportive, dignified end of life.

Your donation will help give families the environment they need.

Family members need space to take care of each other first and to leave the physical caretaking to staff. This allows them to relax back into a supportive family member, rather than carry the burden of a caretaker role.

Give to a cause you may need yourself.

We may even find ourselves in need of the hospice residence one day. And that's why any contribution, however big or small, is the greatest gift you could give someone else or your future self.

We know that you have generously supported us in the past, and we so appreciate what you have done so far. With \$3.5 million more to raise, we welcome any donation at whatever level is most meaningful for you. Your donation will bring dignity and comfort to our family, friends, and neighbours as they complete life's final journey through this beautiful building and all it provides.

Together, let's honour this final stage of life.

Warmest regards,

Dr. Andrew Collins

P.S. — As you consider your support, please know that no donation is too small. Please send your gift in the return envelope provided, call 604.535.4520 or visit us online at pahfoundation.ca.

15521 Russell Ave White Rock, BC V4B 2R4 T 604.535.4520

peacearchfoundation 🍏 pahfoundation 🌀 peacearchfoundation

pahfoundation.ca



HELP US BE READY WHEN YOU NEED US.

In an effort to communicate with you in the best way possible, please take a moment to select the options that apply to you.
Please make my gift 🔲 in Memory of 📗 in Honour of
Next of kin (please notify): Name Address
I have already made a bequest in my will to Peace Arch Hospital and Community Health Foundation.
I would like to make a gift of securities. Please send me a gift transfer form.
Please send me information on the various ways I can plan a future gift to the Peace Arch Hospital and Community Health Foundation.

Peace Arch Hospital and Community Health Foundation respects your privacy. The information you provide will be used to recognize your support and the keep you up to date on

activities of the Foundation. We do not, under any circumstances, rent, sell, or trade our mailing lists

In 2017, I cared for 116 patients and their families but turned away 250 patients due to lack of **space.** Let's make sure that doesn't happen anymore by keeping our end-of-life patients right here in our community. We want to ensure that our patients and their families can spend every precious minute together and not travelling elsewhere for the care they need and deserve.

A focus on family.

The design of the hospice residence incorporates the needs of both our patients and their families. There are quiet spaces and outdoor gardens. There will also be a Sacred Space, dedicated for spiritual reflection and prayer that can provide a sense of serenity and peace for patients and their families. Even young children and pets are encouraged to visit, with unrestricted hours.

The end of life journey can be an emotionally and physically draining experience for families and loved ones. Space and time are needed to process and grieve while being assured their loved one receives a supportive, dignified end of life.

Your donation will help give families the environment they need.

Family members need space to take care of each other first and to leave the physical caretaking to staff. This allows them to relax back into a supportive family member, rather than carry the burden of a caretaker role.

Give to a cause you may need yourself.

We may even find ourselves in need of the hospice residence one day. And that's why any contribution, however big or small, is the greatest gift you could give someone else or your future self.

We know you have already generously supported us, and we so appreciate what you have done so far. With \$3.5 million more to raise, we welcome any donation at whatever level is most meaningful for you. Your donation will bring dignity and comfort to our family, friends, and neighbours as they complete life's final journey through this beautiful building and all it provides.

Together, let's honour this final stage of life.

Warmest regards,

Dr. Andrew Collins

P.S. — As you consider your support, please know that no donation is too small. Please send your gift in the return envelope provided, call 604.535.4520 or visit us online at pahfoundation.ca.

15521 Russell Ave White Rock, BC V4B 2R4 T 604.535.4520

peacearchfoundation 🍏 pahfoundation 🌀 peacearchfoundation

pahfoundation.ca



HELP US BE READY WHEN YOU NEED US.

In an effort to communicate with you in the best way possible, please take a moment to select the options that apply to you.
Please make my gift in Memory of in Honour of
Next of kin (please notify): Name Address
I have already made a bequest in my will to Peace Arch Hospital and Community Health Foundation.
I would like to make a gift of securities. Please send me a gift transfer form.

Please send me information on the various ways I can plan a future gift to the Peace Arch Hospital and Community Health Foundation.

Peace Arch Hospital and Community Health Foundation respects your privacy. The information you provide will be used to recognize your support and the keep you up to date on

activities of the Foundation. We do not, under any circumstances, rent, sell, or trade our mailing lists

In 2017, I cared for 116 patients and their families but turned away 250 patients due to lack of **space.** Let's make sure that doesn't happen anymore by keeping our end-of-life patients right here in our community. We want to ensure that our patients and their families can spend every precious minute together and not travelling elsewhere for the care they need and deserve.

A focus on family.

The design of the hospice residence incorporates the needs of both our patients and their families. There are quiet spaces and outdoor gardens. There will also be a Sacred Space, dedicated for spiritual reflection and prayer that can provide a sense of serenity and peace for patients and their families. Even young children and pets are encouraged to visit, with unrestricted hours.

The end of life journey can be an emotionally and physically draining experience for families and loved ones. Space and time are needed to process and grieve while being assured their loved one receives a supportive, dignified end of life.

Your donation will help give families the environment they need.

Family members need space to take care of each other first and to leave the physical caretaking to staff. This allows them to relax back into a supportive family member, rather than carry the burden of a caretaker role.

Give to a cause you may need yourself.

We may even find ourselves in need of the hospice residence one day. And that's why any contribution, however big or small, is the greatest gift you could give someone else or your future self. With \$3.5 million more to raise, we welcome any donation at whatever level is most meaningful for you.

Together, let's honour this final stage of life. We need your help right away. Please help by giving a donation now, and bring dignity and comfort to our family, friends, and neighbours as they complete life's final journey through this beautiful building and all it provides.

Warmest regards,

Dr. Andrew Collins

P.S. — As you consider your support, please know that no donation is too small. Please send your gift in the return envelope provided, call 604.535.4520 or visit us online at pahfoundation.ca.

15521 Russell Ave White Rock, BC V4B 2R4 T 604.535.4520

peacearchfoundation peacearchfoundation peacearchfoundation

pahfoundation.ca



HELP US BE READY WHEN YOU NEED US.

In an effort to communicate with you in the best way possible, please take	a moment to select the options that apply to you.
Please make my gift 🔲 in Memory of 📗 in Honour of	
Next of kin (please notify): Name	. Address
I have already made a bequest in my will to Peace Arch Hospital and Community Health Foundation.	
I would like to make a gift of securities. Please send me a gift transfer form.	
Please send me information on the various ways I can plan a future gi	ft to the Peace Arch Hospital and Community Health Foundation.

In 2017, I cared for 116 patients and their families but turned away 250 patients due to lack of **space.** Let's make sure that doesn't happen anymore by keeping our end-of-life patients right here in our community. We want to ensure that our patients and their families can spend every precious minute together and not travelling elsewhere for the care they need and deserve.

A focus on family.

The design of the hospice residence incorporates the needs of both our patients and their families. There are quiet spaces and outdoor gardens. There will also be a Sacred Space, dedicated for spiritual reflection and prayer that can provide a sense of serenity and peace for patients and their families. Even young children and pets are encouraged to visit, with unrestricted hours.

The end of life journey can be an emotionally and physically draining experience for families and loved ones. Space and time are needed to process and grieve while being assured their loved one receives a supportive, dignified end of life.

Your donation will help give families the environment they need.

Family members need space to take care of each other first and to leave the physical caretaking to staff. This allows them to relax back into a supportive family member, rather than carry the burden of a caretaker role.

Give to a cause you may need yourself.

We may even find ourselves in need of the hospice residence one day. And that's why any contribution, however big or small, is the greatest gift you could give someone else or your future self.

We know you are already generously supporting us, and we so appreciate what you have done so far. With \$3.5 million more to raise, we welcome any donation at whatever level is most meaningful for you. Your donation will bring dignity and comfort to our family, friends, and neighbours as they complete life's final journey through this beautiful building and all it provides.

Together, let's honour this final stage of life.

Warmest regards,

Dr. Andrew Collins

P.S. — As you consider your support, please know that no donation is too small. Please send your gift in the return envelope provided, call 604.535.4520 or visit us online at pahfoundation.ca.

15521 Russell Ave White Rock, BC V4B 2R4 T 604.535.4520

peacearchfoundation 🍏 pahfoundation 🌀 peacearchfoundation

pahfoundation.ca



HELP US BE READY WHEN YOU NEED US.

In an effort to communicate with you in the best way possible, please take a moment to select the options that apply to you.	
Please make my gift in Memory of in Honour of	
Next of kin (please notify): Name Address	
I have already made a bequest in my will to Peace Arch Hospital and Community Health Foundation.	
I would like to make a gift of securities. Please send me a gift transfer form.	

Please send me information on the various ways I can plan a future gift to the Peace Arch Hospital and Community Health Foundation.